
Office Moving Announcement
Towards Transparency (TT) – National Contact of Transparency
International (TI) in Vietnam – would like to inform you of
our Office Move as follows:

Address of our new office: Floor 7 – No 96 Nguyen Dinh
Hoan street

                                                Nghia Do ward,
Cau Giay district, Hanoi city

                                                Tel.: (84.4)
3715 3532

                                                Fax: (84.4)
3715 3443

From  Monday,  6/2/2017  we  will  start  working  at  our  new
office.  For all transactions with our organisation that arise
from our moving date forward, please send by courier or liaise
directly with our office at the above-mentioned address.

Thank you very much for your kind attention and cooperation.

For and on behalf of Towards Transparency,

Executive Director

Nguyen Thi Kieu Vien

https://towardstransparency.org/en/office-moving-announcement/

